
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 21st March 2025 

What has happened this week?  

RE—Our dolls Tom and Tessa told us all about hot cross buns this week and we ate some too! 

Physical Development … Great perseverance making and completing an obstacle course in our outdoor 

area 

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  The children have worked really hard to write words and 

phrases to tell the first part of the story Bob—Man on the Moon 

Mathematics…  Lots of work on number bonds to 10 this week  

Phonics—We continue to revise all the Phase 3 GPC’s and tricky words and practised chunking longer 

words 

Expressive art and design — We looked at Van Gogh’s Starry Night and the children used wax crayons 

and water colours to create a starry night picture 

Reminders & Messages  

 

Worship this week: God’s Kingdom—how can we be good seeds?  

Work on the Wall: Amy for her fabulous writing about Bob—The Man on the Moon  

Headteacher award: Freya for her love and respect shown at school 

 

Friday 28th March— All Mums are invited to  Mother’s Day tea in the afternoon at school 

Farm School—Thursday 3rd April. Come to school as normal, remember wellies and waterproofs 

 


